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Comments for Planning Application PL/2020/02797/CLEUD

devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk <devmanagement@solihull.gov.uk>

Tue 15/12/2020 10:14

To: Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>

Comments for Planning Application
PL/2020/02797/CLEUD

Dear Sir/Madam,

Mrs Julie Barnes,

You have been sent this email because you or somebody else has submitted a comment on a Planning
Application to your local authority using your email address. A summary of your comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 15/12/2020 10:14 AM from Mrs Julie Barnes.

Application Summary

Address: 6 Butchers Road Hampton In Arden Solihull B92 0AB
Proposal: Certificate of lawful development for existing garden building.
Case Officer: Jasmine Preston-wood

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name: Mrs Julie Barnes
Email: clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk
Address: Fentham Hall, Marsh Lane, Hampton In Arden, Solihull B92 0AH

Comments Details

Commenter Type:

Councillor

Stance:

Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning
Application

Reasons for comment:

Comments:

The Parish Council is concerned that the subject building referred to in this
application does not itself seem to have been subject to a planning application.
PL/2020/02668/MINFHO - 71 High Street is for a similar type of construction in
the Conservation Area and is a full application whereas 6 Butchers Road is for
CLEUD and we wish to question whether permitted development rights do, in
fact, apply.

Subject to this clarification the Parish Council has no objections to make.

Kind regards




